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As a health care provider I am appalled at the lack of information and support in the 

health care sysytem in Oregon.  Having recently lost my father I found getting 

information our of the system was insanely difficult. The rules and standards of care 

are not available in any place that can be accessed and to the non industry person it 

is extremely indimidating and frustrating. Providing a system for the traumatized, both 

patient and their families is long overdue. Please put a priorty in the passage of this 

much needed law. Thank you, Dr. Keith Hill 


